
Town of Westhampton 

Meeting Minutes  

July 20, 2016 

 

1) Call the meeting to order 7pm. 

2) Present Steve Holt., Art Pichette, Dave White 

3) Much of the meeting was spent reviewing minutes of the previous meeting 

with Art.  Minutes approved. 

4) Steve found the land above the salt shed is owned by the town and the 

roadway had been shifted in the past to straighten the path.  The intent at 

this point would be to remove the salt shed and level for parking. 

5) Steve and Dave discussed the wish list for the fire and police in the 

structure.  Much of the same needs are expressed to include space for 

offices, training, and storage of vehicles, equipment and sensitive materials 

(ie. personnel files, reports, evidence, secure servers etc…)  

6) Art expressed concerns about costs and support from the town.  Dave 

provided USDA. Gov grant possibility for funding of the facility.  (side: The 

Cummington facility cost approximately 1.4 million and was financed under 

a USDA grant.  Feasibility study needed but how to pay? 

7) Site visit discussion and to be set up by Chief Duggan at various facilities in 

town that are comparable in size and need.  

 

       Meeting set for August 24th at 7p in the Town Hall 

       Adjourned 7:45 pm 

 

 

 


